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NOTE TO PRESCHOOL FAMILIES – Introducing PJ Goes to School

Dear Family,

With much excitement we write to tell you that NAME OF SCHOOL has been selected to participate in the PJ Goes to School program, a companion program to PJ Library®. 

Your child’s class is reading PJ Library books - beautifully illustrated Jewish stories - to spark meaningful conversations about Jewish values in school, on the playground, and at home.

You’re invited to join the conversation:

· Ask your child’s teacher to borrow a copy of the book your child is reading in school, so you can read it at home. 
· Look for fun activities in our hallways and classroom designed to enable you and your child to explore Jewish values together.
· If you are not already enrolled, sign up to receive PJ Library books at home:  www.pjlibrary.org (You can tie this link to your community’s home page.)

Our school is receiving special PJ Library books every month, along with professional resource materials to aid us in weaving the Jewish values highlighted in these books into all aspects of our curriculum. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We promise to keep you informed about special PJ Library activities taking place in your child’s classroom, and as always, we thank you for your partnership in your child’s education.

Warm regards,
SCHOOL DIRECTOR’S NAME

[image: ]Sign up your child today!
www.pjlibrary.org
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